
Billy Green School 
Meet the Teacher Picnic 

Pizza ​Pre-Order​ Form 

 
Dear Families,  
 
We would like to invite you to join us on September 12th for a ​Billy Green Meet the Teacher 
Family Picnic​ from  5:00 - 6:30pm. If your family would like to order pizza for this evening, 
please complete the form below and return it with your money to your child’s teacher by 
Monday, September 9. We encourage you to bring reusable water bottles, a blanket, or your 
own lawn chairs. Meet the Teacher will be taking place on the front playground, classrooms 
will not be open.  In the event of rain, we will use the gym. 
 
Pizza must be pre-ordered.​  If there are any extra slices, they will be sold on a first-come, 
first-served basis.  ​Funds raised through picnic pizza orders will support our technology purchases 
this year. 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name ​(select the name of 1 of your children for the order)​: ___________________________ 
 

Number of Cheese Slices  
_____ 

 
X $1.00 each =  

 
__________ 

Number of whole Cheese Pizzas  
_____ 

 
X $10.00 each =  

 
__________ 

Number of Pepperoni Slices  
_____ 

 
X $1.00 each =  

 
__________ 

Number of whole Pepperoni Pizzas  
_____ 

 
X $10.00 each =  

 
__________ 

   
TOTAL COST 

 
__________ 

 

- Please return this form and the total money  
(cash only) for your order to your child’s teacher 
by Monday, September 9 
 
- Whole pizzas are Pizza Pizza extra-large size 
with 12 slices. 

                
 


